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TIA WORKFORCE & INDUSTRY 
READINESS SURVEY

The Workforce & Industry Readiness report presents the findings of research undertaken by Tourism 
Industry Aotearoa (TIA). Respondents included members of TIA and also operators from a wide range 
of sectors via survey distribution through TAN (Tourism Association Network). The survey was in 
market from 20 June -7 July 2022. 

The survey is the first of a series of Workforce and Industry Readiness surveys TIA will be conducting 
quarterly over the next year to assess the state of the industry as we move forward into our recovery 
from the COVID-19 pandemic. 

The June 2022 survey was conducted one month prior to the New Zealand borders fully reopening to 
all visa categories for international travellers. Australian visitors had been able to enter New Zealand 
for almost two and a half months prior to this survey, and visitors from other visa waiver countries 
like the UK and US had been arriving for almost two months prior. Domestic tourism has been 
recovering strongly.

The research is designed to gather feedback to help TIA plan its future work and approach in the 
workforce space and ensure it continues to deliver for its membership.

The response rate was 360, with 68% of respondents members of TIA and 32% non-members. The 
highest number of responses at 56 (16%) was from the Auckland region, followed by 47 (13%) from 
Queenstown and 41 (11%) from Christchurch/Canterbury. Just over 40% of respondents were from 
the accommodation sector (21% from Hotels and Lodges and 20% from Holiday Parks, Motels and 
Other Accommodation), 18% from the Adventure and Outdoor sector and 15% from the Hospitality 
sector.



THE BIG PICTURE
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BUT…



THE MAIN ROLES CURRENTLY 
BEING RECRUITED ARE:



POTENTIAL IMPACTS OF 
WORKFORCE CHALLENGES



WHAT CAN PEOPLE DO TO HELP?

https://www.tia.org.nz/assets/TIA-Workforce-and-Industry-Readiness-Survey-Results.pdf?vid=4

